
APS is developing new boundaries for some neighborhood elementary schools, and some students will be 

reassigned to another neighborhood school star�ng in the 2021-22 school year. The boundary proposal involves 

students from Ashlawn, ASFS, Glebe, Long Branch, McKinley, Taylor and Tuckahoe. Families can review and 

provide input on this proposal by October 20, 2020. Staff may refine the proposal in prepara�on for the 

Superintendent’s recommenda�on. The School Board will vote on December 3, 2020, to adopt new boundaries. 

Oct. 5-20 Community Ques�onnaire — See above for how to share your input in one of five languages. 

 

 

 

Mee�ng #1: 

Oct. 7 

7-8:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Mee�ng #2: 

Oct. 14 

7-8:30 p.m. 

Virtual Community Mee�ngs #1 and #2 to share informa�on on the boundary proposal and 

answer ques�ons from community members. Note: the same informa�on will be presented at  

both mee�ngs to provide an addi�onal engagement opportunity for people new to the process.  
 

Find the events at www.apsva.us/engage/fall2020elementaryboundaries-virtualevents and learn 

how to join in using Microso6 Teams or Facebook Live. Also available: 

• View mee�ngs live on Comcast Channel 70 or Verizon Channel 41 

• Send ques�ons in English or Spanish via text to 703-957-0089 
 


